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BACKGROUND: 

GRPU continuously looks for opportunities to share resources with the City. The attached MOU 

shows the various areas of collaboration. In May, City staff notified GRPU staff of their intent to 

discontinue collaborating on HR and IT services. At the August 12 City Council meeting, the 

Council approved the motion put forward by City staff to terminate the shared HR services with 

GRPU as of September 30, 2024. 

GRPU staff will provide an update to the Commission on proposed solutions to no longer 

working with the City in the areas of HR and IT. 

 

  

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Discuss City HR & IT Collaboration Update. 

 


